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October is sure to be a fun, exciting month. We have a lot planned focusing on pumpkins, farm 
animals, bats and spiders. We have met 2 of our Superkid friends and look forward to meeting many 
more. The students are starting to learn about beginning, middle and final sounds. We continue to 
work on rhyming words too. We will learn about living and non-living things while also the life cycle of 
pumpkins and spiders. In the process of the life cycle we will also observe how new life comes 
from 'dead' plants with Pumpkin Jack and growing corn. In Math, we will begin sorting and classifying 
while counting. The students will then begin to use equations to add and subtract. October will also be 
focused with learning about Saints and learning how to pray the Rosary.

Our class has been very busy practicing skills with 
the help of apples. We continue to work on letter 
identification, formation and sounds. A few are 
beginning to blend sounds to make words. 
The students are mastering their numbers 0-5 and 
learning about greater, less and equal. 

For Science we used our 5 senses, sorted 
 by textures and learned about apples.  
The favorite apple was the yellow  
apple. The apple sauce was yummy too. 

In Religion, we continue to learn the 
responses for Mass. In the classroom 
we are starting a new  
chapter titled, "I 
Am Special To God Who 
Made Me."

Oct. 8- Family Mass 

Oct. 11- No School- Teacher In-Service 

Oct. 14- No School, Columbus Day 

Oct. 15- A visit by the Petting Zoo 

Oct. 28- . Trunk- or- Treat- Pizza from 5-5:30, 
Trunk Trick-or-Treating from 5:30-6:00 

Oct. 31- Halloween Theme Free Dress, no 
costumes or props.

                           White 8 1/2 x 11 Cardstock  
                        
                        Scotch Thermal Laminating Sheets 
                                 8 1/2 x 11


